WOLFEBORO BOARD OF SELECTMEN
SPECIAL MEETING

Tuesday, January 16, 2018
MINUTES

Members Present: Chairman Luke Freudenberg, Linda Murray, David Senecal, David Bowers and Brad
Harriman.

Staff Present: David W. Owen; Town Manager; Dave Ford; Public Works Director; Peter Chamberlin, Finance
Director; Matt Sullivan, Director of Planning & Development; Cynthia Scott, Library Director; Tom
Zotti, Deputy Fire Chief, Barry Muccio, MED Operations Manager; Christine Collins, Parks &
Recreation Director, and Alana Albee, Libby Museum Director.

Chairman Freudentberg opened the meeting at 1:30 PM in the Wolfeboro Community TV Studios at Kingswood
Regional High School. The meeting was primarily for the purpose of video-taping an informational presentation
about the 2018 Town Warrant articles.

After completing the video-taping of the presentations, a motion was made by Linda Murray and seconded by
Luke Freudenberg to set the 2018 Deliberative Session at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, February 6, 2018 in the
Great Hall at Town Hall. The motion was then approved unanimously.

The meeting was then adjourned at 4:20 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

David Owen
Town Manager
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